St Maria Goretti Book-sale

As part of this year’s Eco-school programme, we are organising a book sale event in St Maria Goretti Nursery to reuse old books, reduce waste and add a little to our school funds.
The Book-swap will take place on Tuesday 30th January between 1pm and 1.30pm instead of our usual library session.
We would greatly appreciate donations of any old books that you have cleared out over the Christmas holidays- preschool books, children’s books, teen books and adult books. These should be placed in a bag labelled with your child’s name before dropping in the bookswap box in nursery between Monday 15th January and Friday 26th January. This will entitle you to 1 free book at the sale. Other books will be on sale for you to purchase for a small amount.
Thank you for  supporting our Book sale!
Miss Heaney

